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Tower Hamlets Licensing 

20/02/18

My reference: P/LIC/105688

Dear Licensing

Licensing Act 2003
Re: Suito, 90 Brick Lane, London, E1 6RL

Further to my representation made on 5th February 2018 I wish to bring 
the following to the attention of the Licensing Committee.
I have now received the following information from the Local Authority 
waste enforcement team.
The business known as Suito at 90 Brick Lane, has been issued with a 
total of 34 fixed penalty tickets for illegally discarding their rubbish. A total 
of 8 tickets were issued in 2016 and a total of 26 tickets were issued in 
2017. These can be seen on the attached spreadsheet.
16 tickets, dating back to 16/03/17, were all paid by cheque on 25/1/18. 
There are currently 8 outstanding fines remaining from December 2017 
which have yet to be paid. Of these, 7 tickets were issued on 15th 
December 2017. This means that the premises were seen by the Local 
Authority CCTV team to discard their waste on seven different occasions 
on the 15th December 2017.
To continually flout the law despite receiving a large number of fixed 
penalty tickets is not how a responsible business operates. The 
management have a total disregard of the law. This undermines the crime 
and disorder and public nuisance tenet of the Licensing Act 2003. This is 
not how a responsible management team should operate a premise within 
the Borough.
Yours sincerely,

Corinne Holland
Licensing Officer
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Licensing Section
John Onslow House
1 Ewart Place
London E3 5EQ

Tel:        020 7364 3986
Fax:      020 7364 0863
Enquiries to: Corinne Holland
Email:  Corinne.holland@towerhamlets.gov.uk

www.towerhamlets.gov.uk


